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Collections


The Collection Committee met and twenty-one items were ordered for June.  The last of the 
order has arrived and we are still putting new books into the system. Our next collection 
meeting is set for Tuesday, July 12.


Directors Report


We had 471 patrons during the month of June. Of those patrons, 20 used the computers, and 13 
meetings/events were held with a total of 153 people.  Two hundred ninety-eight people used 
the wireless. Four new library cards were issued. Items from Lake Pleasant to other Libraries 
totaled 142.  Items transferred from MVLS/SALS to us totaled 81.  Four hundred seventy-eight 
items were checked out and circulated 578 times.


Programs


Programs this month are: The Utica Zoomobile, Story Time, Author Timm Otterson will discuss 
his book, a tour of the Rhinelander Estate, and Author Dennis Webster will discuss his book.


Miscellaneous


Tanisha Hinds started working on Wednesday, June 8. We have four volunteers for the summer: 
Richard Marks, Gary Rhinehart, Barbara Condon, and Liz Ryan.


I’m still waiting to hear about grants: Lake Placid Foundation, Decentralization, and Friends.


I was contacted by Supervisor Bain inquiring about the cost of our telephone lines. The phone 
lines include our internet, fax, main library, and office numbers. The fifth line rings, but we 
can’t hear it ringing in the building. I agreed to remove my office number to cut costs. Board 
members should be aware we have already received two complaints about not being able to get 
through on the phone.


Beth Knapp requested more stainless steel hanging cables from Gallery System. I placed the 
order, and we have received the hangers.


Respectfully submitted,


Sherry Matthews


